
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
May 20, 2009 

 
Mr. James Owczarski 

Deputy City Clerk 
Milwaukee Common Council 
City Hall, Room 205 

200 E. Wells Street 
Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 
RE:  "Title Only" Grant Resolutions 
 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 
 

This is to provide you with background information on the resolution that the Health Department 
would like to be introduced:  
 

Adolescent Immunization Grant - Resolution relative to application, funding and expenditure of 
the Increasing Adolescent Immunization Rates through School-Based Clinics Grant from the 

Robert Wood Johnson Foundation. 
 
As always, thank you for your consideration of this “title only” resolution. The file will be filled 

as soon as possible for the next Common Council meeting cycle.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Yvette M. Rowe 
Business Operations Manager-Health  
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